
From: Joyce Bagley-Menges [jbmenges@rochester.rr.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2005 9:20 PM 
To: Comments, Regs 
Subject: No. 2004-53 & 54 
 
 
The Community Reinvestment Act is a critical component to our community's 
affordable housing and community development solutions. Any changes that would 
allow thrifts to cease providing investments and services will weaken grassroots 
efforts to improve the situations of homeless and low income citizens. As a 
member of a church/community based initiative striving to strengthen the health 
of the Rochester NY community, I urge the OTS to withdraw its proposed rule. 
 
Joyce Bagley-Menges 
99 Deer Path Drive 
Rochester, NY 14612  


